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Dynegy and Energy Alliances, Inc. Donate $15,000 for Norwood Police Safety Vests 
 

 

 
At the September 13th Norwood City Council Meeting, Dynegy and Energy Alliances, Inc. presented 
the Norwood Police Association with a check for $15,000 to purchase 18 safety vests for Norwood 
police offices. According to Police Chief William Kramer, the vests have a 3-year lifespan and their 
existing vest had just recently expired. The new vests are already in use and are a lighter-weight 
version offering officers the protection they need. 
 
Sydney Faxon Trout of Energy Alliances, along with Rich Surace of Dynegy presented the gift.  
 
“My father never thought of this as just another job, but a relationship, where we put the best 
interests of the community first.” “We are proud to sponsor events, year in and year out - 
particularly the fireworks - and this donation tonight is just another extension of our strong 
partnership with the city.” Trout said.   

 
For more information: 
Sydney Faxon Trout, CEO 
513-794-5555 
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